
March 2021 Volunteer of the Month – Jessica Tolman 

Jessica Tolman is our March 2021 Volunteer of the Month. Jessica has served on several boards for the 

city such as the Planning Commission, the Recreation Board, the RAP Tax Board and now the Community 

Services Board. She has also volunteered to coach soccer and softball for the past six years for our 

recreation department. She is a true advocate for athletics and is passionate about helping others enjoy 

physical activity. She has served the youth in her church group for several years and has taught online 

ESL for the past two years, working with students in China. She is currently employed as a physical 

education teacher at Barnett Elementary.  

Jessica and her husband, Skyler, have three children. They have lived in Santaquin for the past six years. 

She holds a Health Sciences Bachelor’s degree from Utah State University.  

Jessica is a great example of what selfless volunteering is all about.  A big thank you to Jessica for the 

countless hours spent serving our community.  

 


